
From: Gene Pinson <GenePinson@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/2/2012 10:32:48 AM
Subject: In response to your email

I appreciate you taking the time to email me. However, the South Carolina House of Representatives ended its
regular session on June 28, 2012. We will not return to Columbia until January 2013. If you are interested in the
status of any legislation or want information about the Legislature, you may find it on our website, www.schouse.gov.

If you would like to talk to me about an issue, please call me at 864 229-3873. 

Representative Gene Pinson
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